September 28, 2018

Re; Bargaining Cammittee

Dear Members,

I am seeking your approval to represent you on the Technical Saf‘ety BC bargaining commitiee,

I am an Electrical Safety Officer on Vancouver Island. 1am a member in good standing of the BCGEU for
approximately 4 years. '

Prior to my time here at:Te;:hnicz{f':Safety BC, t worked in thc_é construction in‘dustry under various labour
agreements. | understand and value the importance of having a strong agreement, union, and
membership.

With the rapidly chaﬁging work environment | think it is important that we take an active role in helping
shape our future here at Technical Safety BC.

Respectfully yours,

Steve Fisher
 Electrical Safety Officer,
Duncan, BC '

250-715-8612



